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INT. BEDROOM - DAY 

A young couple sits on the bed passionately making out.

BILLY 
Your sure you want to do this?

SARAH
Yes, Everyone else is doing it.

BILLY
Okay.

The young boy goes in his pocket and pulls out a condom right 
as he about to open the condom.

WOMEN (O.S.)
Hold on Billy can I speak to you 
before you pop the seal on that 
condom

Sarah jumps surprised.

SARAH 
First lady Michelle Obama. What are 
you doing here.

Michelle Obama is in the bedroom.

MICHELLE OBAMA
I’m here to save you kids from 
making a terrible mistake. Pre 
martial sex is a very risky 
decision that can lead to pregenacy
and STD’s.

SARAH
But lately I’ve been feeling these 
urges

MICHELLE OBAMA
I understand, but there are other 
things you can do besides sex to 
satisfy these urges

SARAH
What other things can we do besides 
have sex?



MICHELLE OBAMA
There are many things you can do 
instead of having sex you could 
take a cold shower, or eat 
chocolate, dry hump, and if all 
else fails you can do my favorite  
masturbate. 

BILLY
Masturbate what’s that?

MICHELLE OBAMA
Masturbation is when you bring 
yourself to your own orgasmic 
climax. 

SARAH
Wow, How do you masturbate Mrs. 
Obama?

MICHELLE OBAMA
You take your hand, and you begin 
rubbing your clitoris until you 
feel sensation take over your body. 

SARAH
Do you masturbate Mrs. Obama?

MICHELLE OBAMA
Why yes I like to sit in the bath 
with a glass of wine and flick my 
bean at least twice a week.

BILLY
What about me Mrs. Obama can I 
masturbate?

MICHELLE OBAMA
Sure you can young Billy. Just take 
your hand and firmly wrap it around 
your penis and massage until you 
feel a sensation travel through 
your body and out your penis. Mr. 
Obama masturbates every time new 
polls come out 

BILLY
Wow, thank you Mrs. Obama

SARAH 
Wow, thank you Mrs. Obama 

MICHELLE OBAMA (CONT’D)
Your welcome kids, and this goes 
for all the kids out there. 
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If you have an urge that you can’t 
satisfy with chocolate, a cold 
shower, or dry humping find a quiet 
place, and 

BILLY
Masturbate!

SARAH
Masturbate!
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